
Xello is an online program that 6th-8th grade students can

utilize to explore their unique opportunities for high school and

beyond. 

All 6th-8th grade parents welcome to any Parent Night. 

BRISCOE JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL - JANUARY 27TH 6:00-7:30 PM
LAMAR JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL - FEBRUARY 4TH 6:00-7:30 PM
READING JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL - FEBRUARY 6TH 6:00-7:30 PM
GEORGE JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL - MARCH 3RD 6:00-7:30 PM
LEAMAN JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL - MARCH 5TH 6:00-7:30 PM

XELLO 6TH-8TH
PARENT NIGHTS

Come learn about this exciting tool that can assist your student

in exploring their own possibilities and how you can help guide

them on this journey into their future.

SAY HELLO TO XELLO

Each session will begin with a general  welcome assembly. 

Laptop and internet access available to all. 

Personal devices welcome. 

Light refreshments will be served.


